
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF  
VILLAGE BOARD MEMBERS 

 
 
 

Time: 5:30 pm on Wednesday, November 15, 2023 
 
Place:   Lakeview Community Library, Lower Level, 112 Butler St, 

Random Lake, WI 53075 
 
 
The purpose of this notice is to notify the public that there may be a possible 
quorum of the Village Board during a Q & A Public Open House related to 
the Community Master Plan.  No village matters will be discussed, and no 
action will be taken. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Posted to all village posting locations on 10/27/2023. 


